
Dear Parents and Students: 

Now that we are returning to school 5 days a week, I wanted to share some important 
information regarding our COVID-19 guidelines.  

Here are some things the health office is asking you to do to help us remain in Model 2 
as safely as possible: 

● Notify us if anyone in your household is currently under quarantine or isolation; 
has a pending COVID test; or has symptoms consistent with COVID  

● Continue to monitor your child(ren)’s health by using the ​OASD Student Daily 
Health Screen 

○ If you are able to answer “yes” to any of the questions, DO NOT send your 
child or their siblings to school. Please notify the school that your child and 
siblings will be absent and state the reason for staying home. 

○ We will call you to determine a return-to-school date. This is a new part of 
our job this year that can feel very invasive. We have to call and ask 
questions regarding your child’s health. Your cooperation will help us to 
follow the guidelines and continue to keep the doors open for in-person 
learning.  

● DO NOT send your child(ren) to school if anyone in your house: 
○ is waiting for COVID test results  
○ has a positive test result 
○ is having symptoms consistent with COVID 

● Review your Infinite Campus contact information to be sure it is accurate so we 
can reach you if your child(ren) needs to be picked up from school. If you cannot 
update it yourself, please contact your school’s front office.  

● Understand our team of COVID contact tracers are following protocol from the 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services and the Winnebago County Public 
Health Department. We follow these protocols to keep your child(ren) and the 
staff in our schools as safe as possible during a pandemic.  

● If you have questions or concerns please contact us:  
○ Megan Lembcke, LPN - Health Assistant 

■ megan.lembcke@oshkosh.k12.wi.us 
○ Katie Draxler, BSN, RN - School Nurse 

■ kathryn.draxler@oshkosh.k12.wi.us 
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